Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Former Sen. Harry Reid, D-Nev., and former Secretary of
State John Kerry will appear together as part of the inaugural
Harry Reid Public Engagement Lecture Series event at 3pm April
3, at Lawlor Events Center on the UNR campus.

Lake Tahoe Community College and Lake Tahoe Unified
School District boards have a joint meeting planned for April
24, 5:30pm at LTCC.

According to the California Health and Human Services
Agency, Barton Memorial Hospital has one of the lowest 2017 C-
section rates of birthing hospitals in the state.

Luke Bryan will be at Harveys on July 25 at 7pm.
Opening will be Morgan Wallen.

California Tahoe Conservancy board has canceled its
March 1 meeting because of the storm.
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